
NEWH  
Post Office Box 322 

Shawano, WI  54166-0322  
800.593.NEWH   fax 800.693.NEWH   info@newh.org 

 
 

SAMPLE THANK YOU LETTER FOR SCHOLARSHIP 
DONATION 

 
 
Dear ________________ 
 
Thank you for your investment in our youth. 
 
Your thoughtful generosity towards the NEWH scholarship program means individuals with a 
desire to achieve in our industry but who lack financial resources now have support for their 
dreams. 
 
Our experience is that the level of appreciation from students who have participated in our 
program is incredibly profound and their gratitude continually inspires us to do more. 
 
It’s interesting that the hospitality industry naturally attracts individuals who care about people 
and now with this (insert your Chapter name) scholarship program, your contributions go 
towards building a meaningful future for students in your neighborhood! 
 
Allow us to express our appreciation one more time, ________, and we look forward to seeing 
you at the next NEWH event. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
(your name here) 

 


